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The City of Shepherd in partnership with the Houston
Food bank have scheduled a Food Truck Distribution for
January 29, 2021 at the Shepherd Community Center.

Distribution should begin around 9:00am.
Covid-19 Social Distancing & Safety Guidelines will be practiced.
Please call 936-628-3515 with any questions.

Volunteers are needed!
If you can volunteer please arrive by 8:00am.




